
PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT SERVICES STAFF REPORT 
 

For Building Boards of Appeals Meeting of July 10, 2014 
 
SUBJECT: 3045 Springbrook  
 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
There was a fire at this address in February 2013 that gutted the structure and burned through the 

roof. The insurance company is contesting the claim. During the 12 month period, the tarp has 
detatched from the roof and the interior has been open to the elements.  

There has also been illegal entries into the house and garage. The structure is an attractive nuisance 
as well as a dangerous structure. 

 
 
The proposed motion is as follows: 
 
I move that the Building Board of Appeals order this property demolished as soon as the appeal time 
period has expired. 
 
 

DESCRIPTION AND DISCUSSION 
 

Respectfully, 
 
 
Ralph Welton 
Chief Development Officer & Building Official 

                  












